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Cedar Point Water Company 
55 South 300 West, Ste 1 

Hurricane, UT 84737 
Tel 435.635-7131 

Fax 435.635-7100 

March 20, 2009 

Advice Letter No. 09-01 

Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

RE: Advice Letter 09-01 for Cedar Point Mutual Water Company, Docket # 09-2404-01 

Dear Director: 

The accompanying tariff sheet, issued by Cedar Point Water Company ("Company") is 
sent to you in compliance with requirements of Public Utilities Law. Company hereby submits 
for filing the following changes to its tariff schedules: 

1. Increase the monthly service rate from $30.00/ month to $100.00/ month for connected 
users and to increase the standby fee from $5.00/ month to $10.00/month. 

The purpose of this advice letter is to: 

1. Request Utah Public Service Commission approval of an increase in rates, which is 
necessary to sustain the existence and economic viability of the company. (See attached 
income and expense analysis attached hereto as Exhibit A) 

The proposed effective date of this filing is April 30, 2009. Also, the proposed tariff 
sheets do not constitute a violation of state law or Commission rule. Company believes the revised 
sheets to be consistent with applicable statutes, rules and orders. 

Enclosed, are an original plus ten (10) copies of the Advice Letter and an original and 
ten (10) copies of the accompanying tariff sheets. Please contact our attorney, Roger J. Sanders, 
at 435-632-9944 or rjsanders@qwest.com if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
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Christopher W. Edwards, President  
Cedar Point Water Company 

mailto:rjsanders@qwest.com

